
  
 
 
 
 
 

1. Mainpro+ Standards Working Group (MSWG)  
The MSWG will be convened in early 2021 to review and revise (as needed) the Mainpro+ 
participation standards. The goal of this working group will be to review these standards and 
provide a report to the National Committee on CPD (NCCPD) in spring 2022 
  
2. The new CFPC Professional Learning Plan (PLP) is a self-paced, reflective assessment tool that 
gives you that opportunity to take a fresh look at some of the things you’ve been doing in your 
practice. This voluntary Mainpro+ certified activity is a new visually appealing and user-friendly 
way to take a fresh look at your patient population, the roles that you are performing every 
day. Launch of the PLP is set for late 2021. 
  
3. June 30 is the cycle end date for all members in a Mainpro+ cycle (5-year and 2-year 
cycles).  Following the June 30 deadline there is a 6-week grace period for members to enter 
outstanding credits.  The final day to report credits for activities done prior to June 30, is August 13, 
2021.  The Mainpro+ team began reaching out to members who had not yet met the requirements in 
April and will continue to do so until August 13.  Members will be contact via email, voicemail, CFPC e-
News, CFPC weekly digest, CFP journal ads and our CFPC website banners.  As of April 30, we had 
approximately 1200 members who had not yet met their requirements.  The key message in all of our 
communications is: contact us if you need help!  We can assist members by phone, by email and with 
live screenshare over Zoom.  Many outstanding accounts can be brought into compliance during a single 
30 minute Zoom session.  
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